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 Date: 4/20/2022 

 Impact:  Potential positive revenue to state 

 

Research Analysis 

 

SB 1708 allows alcoholic beverage employee licenses to be issued to persons employed by a 

grocery store or convenience store who are at least 16 years of age. 

 

Prepared By: Emily McPherson 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The measure, as engrossed, would allow employees of grocery or convenience stores who are at 

least 16 years of age to apply for an employee license from the Alcoholic Beverage Laws 

Enforcement Commission. 

 

Upon review, a potential positive revenue impact to the state is anticipated from passage of the 

measure. By expanding the population of potential license applicants, the measure may increase 

the number of licenses issued and thus fee revenue received for the issuance of such license. 

 

Prepared By: Clayton Mayfield 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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